Republic of the Philippines
Department of Health FD A Y/ /i
FOOD AND DRUG ADMINISTRATION Food and Drug Adminiesration

ANNOUNCEMENT

28 September 2018

ALL FDA STAKEHOLDERS

MA ILIA C/MATIENZO
Officgr-In-Chafge, Policy and Planning Service — FDA Academy

SUBJECT CHANGE OF VENUE FOR UNIFIED LICENSING
SEMINAR FOR REGION 1V-B STAKEHOLDERS

Please be informed that the conduct of Unified Licensing Seminar for Region IV-
B stakeholders scheduled in San Jose, Occidental Mindoro shall be MOVED to
PUERTO PRINCESA CITY, PALAWAN on 23 November 2018.

The course registration procedure and forms are also posted in the FDA Academy
webpages:

https://ww2.fda.gov.ph/index.php/fda-academy
https://www.fda.gov.ph/academy/

For more update regarding FDA Seminars, please visit the FDA website
(www.fda.gov.ph) regularly. For inquiries, please call the FDA Academy at
telephone number (02) 877 0259 or email at enroll.fdaacademy@gmail.com and
e-nroll@fda.gov.ph.
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